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PACIFIC VIEW ONLINE 

Early this year we launched the new Pacific View 
Website.  This website has now been further advanced 
with the addition of our online transaction system.  This 
is an extension to our website where it is possible for 
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time.  The initial launch of the system will have several 
features that will allow owners to: 

 Manage their account details; 

 Pay outstanding fees or pre-�‰���Ç�� �v���Æ�š�� �Ç�����Œ�[�•��
maintenance fees; 
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 Deposit your week with an exchange company; 
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and Annual Reports. 

Stage two of the system (at a later date yet to be advised) 
will allow owners to: 

 View rental availability and make holiday 
bookings at the Resort. 

  
Your login details are printed on your levy invoice, this 
includes a temporary password which you may change 
when you log on.  Please check your account details 
carefully and make certain that your email address is 
correct. 

The site is easy to use, but be aware that it is a live 
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that you make will be immediately recorded on the files 
in the computer system at the Resort. 

We are delighted to offer this service to our owners and 
we look forward to developing the site further in the 
future. 

  

 

If you have any comments or points of interest regarding 
Pacific View Resort and the newsletter, please email 
admin@pacificview.com.au or phone the resort on       
(07) 5491 1200. 
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Notice is hereby given that in accordance with article 68 of 
the Memorandum and Articles of Association, nominations 
are called from financial shareholders who may wish to 
nominate for election as Director of Pacific View Resort No. 2 
Ltd.  Mrs Beverley Marsh, Mr Keith Martin and Mr Gregory 
Suhr are due to retire by rotation and offer themselves for 
re-election. 

Any member wishing to nominate for election as Director is 
advised to contact the resort prior to the 22nd January and a 
nomination form will be forwarded to you. 

Nominations for Director close on 29th January 2010. 

  

 

PACIFIC VIEW WINS HOSPITALITY AWARD 

At the recent 2009 ATHOC Annual Timeshare Conference, 
Pacific View Resort was presented with the RCI Hospitality 
Award for 2010.  This is quite an achievement for Pacific 
View as we have never won this award before.  
Congratulations to all staff at Pacific View, this award is a 
true reflection of our friendly and hospitable staff. 

  

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

Pictured: Geoff Ballotti (RCI), 
Fiona Rickards (Pacific View) 
and Charisse Cox (RCI) 

 

ANNUAL REPORTS 

The Federal Government has amended the law to permit 
companies to provide their Annual Reports to members 
through a website rather than in a hard copy.  As a result, 
Pacific View Resort No. 2 Ltd will be making our Annual 
Report available to owners through the Pacific View Resort 
website under the Members section www.pacificview.com.au   

If you wish to be sent a hard copy of the Annual Report, free 
of charge, please email admin@pacificview.com.au or 
phone the resort on (07) 5491 1200. 

  

 


